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The Formentera Office of Heritage is pleased to report on recent work to maintain and preserve
the Sa Senieta building.

  

In late August, part of the flat roof of this listed building was waterproofed, and in recent weeks,
crews applied lime mortar in targeted consolidation work and whitewashed facades with lime to
protect and preserve the walls.

  

These operations, part of a technical proposal prepared and led by a specialist in cultural asset
restoration, were supervised at all times by the Formentera Office of Heritage. The approximate
cost of the operations is €33,000.

  

Raquel Guasch, councillor of heritage, cast the actions as "necessary to maintaining and
preserving Sa Senieta" and "a key step before we can draft plans to convert the former home
into the future headquarters of the Museum of Formentera".

  

Funding is expected to come from the Balearic government, which currently has use rights to
develop plans to convert Sa Senieta into one of three future headquarters of the island's
museum.
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